
Mary Rupp, Secretary of the B o a  National Credit Union Adminidon 
1775 Duke Street 
Alexandria, .VA 223 14-3428 

This letter is in response to the NCUA Board proposal to change the dehition of 
Construction and Development l d q  as it pertahs to mguIation 723. 

I am an employee of Central MimcsataFederal Credit Unim, I have worked for the 
Credit Union for just over 7 ye-. I started as &tellcr and I am now a Loan Pmwssor. I 
help the Munbers hi come in lwking for CmsImdcw and Development loans. I 
believe that if it were not for the typm of loans that we write we would not be the strong 
Credit Union that we arc Way. Ma- rely on us to o&r the k t  servictx we can and 
T believe the Credit Union d m  a w d c d b l  job with this. The Credit Union does not 
charge the fees that typical Banks or other Mttaimw do and I think that that is one of 
tbe main reasons that wc arc as luge and arr strong as we are today. The Mmbtrs know 
that they can come to us and we will help them and make their experience a very pleasant 
and memorable one, There is no guas wo* and no hidden wts. We help any one Born 
the individual looking to build a home to &e Bwinms's that n d  ta make repairs or start 
a new businas. Members are h o r n  as people and not just a n m k .  

Over the years we have seen a demand for Constructim and Development bans. We 
starbed out in 1988 with 43% of hest typw of loans and now we are ai 60% for 2005. By 
being limited on tbis it would pat2y hurt not only ttEc Credit Union but alm our 
M e m h ,  Membm come to w looking forthese and if we ape not able to offer 
thm or we are limited to the amount we can do it not d y  will chase away our members, 
but they are more likely to go elsewhere then to fmd the &us they are looking for. As 
a d t  union, an o r d h t y  part of doing b ~ i z l e s ~  h UII the ria md w g i n g  it, 
not to elimhme it complctdy. Existing defirxitians and limits provide .sufficient risk 
baITias 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Pundwk 


